The General Manager’s Report
April 2018

Attended the following regular meetings

o Mayor and City Council meeting
Attended meeting with Sussex County, GMB, George and Lynch Constructionfor project
progress and review for Gillneck Road and County Connection.
Held interviews and hired Richard Wager, Water and Wastewater crew.
Held BPW Strategic Workshop.
Held multiple meeting with Randy Burton, Joe Stormer of the Tax Ditch, Brooks Cahill
and staff of Sussex Conservation District-DNREC for the construction for Highland
Acres Tax ditch project.
Met with GMB Charlie O’Donnell for Donovan Smith-and Savannah Place Project.
Attended City of Lewes Mitigation Meeting.
Attended National Hurricane Convention.
Met with Jerry Esposito and staff- Tidewater, Wendell Alfred and Robert Kennedy for
discussion of the CPCN for water services.
Met with Paul Townsend to discuss possible water service to property outside the current
BPW service.
Met with State DNREC.finance employees to secure the Savannah Place financing.
Met with Lewes Public Library representatives Ned Butera and Hugh Leahey for solar
power issues.
Met with Mike Evans of Whitemarsh for an update to continue positive and open
communications.
Multiple construction progress meetings for the Teal/Front Street and curbing project.
Met George and Lynch for progress meeting on the Gillsneck construction project.
Met with Hans Medlarz, Sussex County Engineer, Austin Calaman for opportunities to
cooperate in serving customers outside our current system.
Held Citizens Group meeting. Robert Kennedy was in attendance.
Will hold final walk through of the Gillneck project.
Held meetings with DPL representatives, Harry Paul Sesson to begin work on the 69KV
Breaker replacement.








